

Snow Removal Request for Bids Mesick Consolidated Schools

Mesick Consolidated Schools is soliciting bids for snow removal for the 2023/2024 winter season. Please call Kurtis Casto @ 231-885-1200 ext. 3406 to obtain clarification of the site plan. Requested proposal is to clear designated areas (including sidewalks) on days when snow is at a depth of two or more inches. Also include cost for salting/sanding parking areas. All areas must be cleared by 7:00 a.m. Proposals must be received by 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 4, 2023. Bid will be awarded at the October 9, 2023 Board of Education meeting. Bids should be in a sealed envelope clearly marked "SNOW REMOVAL BID". Please submit proposals to:

Kurtis Casto
Maintenance and Transportation Supervisor
Mesick Consolidated Schools
581 S. Clark Street
PO Box 275
Mesick MI 49668-0275

The Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and to make the award in the manner to be in the best interest of the school district.